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Physically Isolating Acetylene Service

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The acetylene service is being air gapped and capped out in 773-2A in order to comply with new calculations for flammability and explosives
done in T-CLC-A-00073 which affects the new DSA revisions, which restricts acetylene service into 773-A to 80 cf. The plan is to "physically
isolate" the service with the possibility of re-establishing it in the future. All work will be done in the cylinder shed at 773-2A.
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